






To organize our trip in the best possible way and ensure you a special experience, we kindly 

ask you to confirm your participation as soon as possible. 

RSVP by 5 April.

Upon confirmation, please let us know if you would like to stay at Soho Grand and if you will 

be joining us for lunches and dinners. 

Flights: 

For the best flight rates, we recommend the services of our trusted agency, MHL Travel. You 

can contact Stefano at: stefano@mhltravel.it 

Please reference Collector's Lounge - Linda Bajare. 

We are available to provide recommendations on must-see aetivities in New York while waiting for our 

program or for the weekend. 

We can 't wait to share our first CL Art Trip to New York with you ! 

Best regards, 

Linda e Valeria


